
JANUARY NEWSLETTER 
Just a reminder that we will no longer be sending mass emails. 
To stay up to date on important information, you can: 
*Sign up for our mass texting 
*Follow us on Facebook 
*View our website 
 *Read bulletin board in office 

Important Dates: 
2 – Classes Resume from break 
2-5 Dress Rehearsal for competing soloists 
6 – Mock competition for company dancers – RHS 5:30-7:30 pm 
6 – Company Team Party – Studio 6:00-8:00 pm 
9-12 Dress Rehearsal for Teams 
10 – Starquest regional fees due 
14 – Company Pictures – Cheryl Taylor’s 
16 – Tickets for Father Daughter dance go on sale 
23 – 28 Bring your dolly to dance week 
28 & 29 – Company Rehearsals – See Schedule online 
 
Father / Daughter Dance: 
Saturday, February 11 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
Location: Dance Studio 
This event is a fundraiser for our competitive teams!  Tickets go 
on sale January 16 and are $10.00 per person.  This event is open 
to the public. This semi-formal event will have dancing, a game room, desserts and treats, a chocolate 
fountain and more!  Pictures are available to purchase the night of the dance from Cheryl Taylor 
Photography – You can also purchase tickets at $5.00 each for her photo booth with fun props! 
 
Costume FEES: 
If you have not paid your recital costume fees yet and are still interested in participating in the year end 
recital, it’s not too late! We will be placing a late costume order in 
February.  Costume fees must be paid by February 15.  No costume orders 
will be placed after this deadline. 
 
MASS TEXT MESSAGES: 
Enroll yourself: 
Enter this number 81010 and text this message - @robertsrec 
Or you can use this link – https://www.remind.com/join/robertsrec 
 
PRESCHOOL THEME: Let It Snow 
For our classes ages 8 and under March 23 – 28 is dance with your dolly 
(or favorite stuffed animal) week!  They can participate in class with your 
dancer!! 
      If we have to close the studio down due to weather, we will be listed on WKYC as well as sending out 
a mass text and post it to Facebook and Instagram.  When in doubt, call the studio before heading out. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Adaya, Leeah, Khamora, Lucy, 
Summer, Sunshynne, Makayla, 
Meeah, Savanna, Alayna, Sarah, 
Aubrey and Jenevieve 

Congratulations to our December 

Dancers of the month! 

Belle Calhoun, Leia Brugler & Sonia 

Gmerek 

With coming back from break we 

fell behind in Dancer of the month 

for Jan! Feb we will celebrate 8 

Dancers of the month!! 

 

Studio Closing due to weather: 

  If we have to close the studio down due to 
weather, here is how we will alert you: 

 WKYC 

 Mass Text 

 Facebook 

 Instagram 
If Ravenna Schools close it does not mean 
we close. When in doubt, call the studio. 
 


